
 

Investor Relations 

e-mail: investor.relations@atlantia.it 

 

Media Relations 

e-mail: media.relations@atlantia.it 

 

www.atlantia.it 

 

 

 

 

 
Press Release 

 

 

 

 

Rome, 12 December 2017 – In response to a Reuters report published today alleging the 

intention of Atlantia to undertake legal actions in response to recent initiatives by two 

Ministries in Spain - Atlantia wishes to state categorically that this does not reflect the 

position of Atlantia.  

The position of Atlantia has been stated in the press release of last Thursday 7 December 

which reflects our belief that the matter under discussion can be resolved constructively 

through engagement with all the relevant Spanish Authorities. 


